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Strategic Review – October Briefing

The HBF board is undertaking a full strategic review of the HBF.  The purpose of this review is to ensure that the services that HBF provide are fully aligned with the needs of HBF members, and that the organisation is structured to deliver those services in the most effective and efficient way possible.

In order to maximise the value of the review HBF have appointed a consultant, Bob Barnett (Barnett Consulting Group) who has extensive experience of a methodology known as Value Innovation. 

To ensure that the review is driven by members the first stage of the process will be for 80 interviews with a cross section of the HBF to be undertaken.  These interviews will take place over the next month, it is from feedback gained from these interviews that the HBF Senior Management Team will develop proposals.  These proposals will be tested with the membership prior to a full proposal being put to the HBF Board of Directors in February 2005.

Those being interviewed have been selected from the following categories:

· Chief Executives and their deputies

· Regional MD’s – across all nine HBF regions

· Planning Directors

· Technical Directors

· Marketing Directors

· HR Directors

· Plus those with interests in Health & Safety 

· Large, medium and small companies have been included in the survey

It should also be noted that non-members and companies who have resigned in recent years will be included in the interview process along with some of the key political stakeholders that HBF has dealings with.

Once approved any necessary changes to the HBF structure will be made in order that the new strategy can be rolled out at the HBF AGM in April 2005.

Up-dates as they become available will be issued to:

· HBF staff meeting

· HBF national meetings

· HBF regional meetings

Unfortunately it is not practical to speak to all HBF members.  However, members not selected for interview are welcome to submit any comment to the HBF Chief Executive, Rob Ashmead.  

In conclusion, it is worth noting that the background to the Review is the need for a careful and comprehensive examination of the HBF business strategy in terms of what we do, how we do it and what the members want.  This is a member driven review to ensure that HBF can provide the most effective and efficient service to meet its members’ needs.

Rachel Done

25 October 2004
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